
A regular meeting of the Duxbury Housing Authority was held on Wednesday January 12, 
2022 at 10:00.  The following were in attendance: 
 
James Hunt, Chairman 
Pauline Flynn, Vice-Chairman 
Bertram Walters, Commissioner  
Maxene Benevides, Treasurer/Tenant Board Member 
Paul McCormack, Commissioner 
 
Also Present: 
Chris Plourde, Facilities & Modernization Manager 
Dede Riendeau, Executive Director 
 
Public was given the option to call in Via Zoom Video Conference:  Meeting ID 8072857447#  
Password 216207#  Telephone: 1-929-205-6099   
 
 
Public Comment    
None 
 
 
Approval of Minutes: 
On a motion made by Pauline Flynn and seconded by Bert Walters, the board voted 5-0 to 
approve the November Minutes. 
 
 
Facilities Update: 
Chris explained the Annual and 5-year Plan.  On a motion made by Paul McCormack and 
seconded by James Hunt, the board voted 5-0 to approve the Annual and 5-year Plan.   
 
 
Old Business/New Business:   
Paul spoke with the Old Colony Control Center that’s housed in the fire station. The smart 
911 works with information provided by you.  You can register your cellphone and 
information so that in an emergency they have your information linked to your cell phone 
number.  
 
 
Warrant: 
On a motion made by Paul McCormack and seconded by Pauline Flynn, the board voted 5-0 
to pay the bills for December. 
 
 
Adjournment: 
On a motion made by James Hunt and seconded by Bert Walters, the Board voted 5-0 to end 
the meeting.  The meeting adjourned at 10:20am 
 
 
A true record 
 
 



_____________________________ 


